
GUNN'S RULES

At a meeting with Scott Scozzola and representatives from all of the
other clubs at DeBell, major rules changes have been made. They will
be in effect for our July tournament and on the golf course soon for
regular play.

l. The provision that balls entering the cart path on holes #ll and #15
be played from their point of entry has been rescinded. On both of these
holes you will play the ball as it lies.

2. Additionally, the out-of-bound stakes on #l I going up the hill on the
left will be moved to the right of the cart path. This means that if you hit
it to the left of the stakes you will be out of bounds and you must take
the penalty and re-hit your shot.

3. To help alleviate balls on#15 hitting the cart path and then rolling all
the way down , speed bumps will be installed. If the ball stops on the
path because of the speed bumps you will take your normal drop, no
closer to the hole, without penalty.

4. There will no longer be a free drop for balls entering the flower beds
behind the green on #15. Either play the ball or take an unplayable lie
penalty.

On dates where we have major tournaments, i.e., Club Championship or
Tournament of Champions, Scott will, upon request, have the course
marked for ground under repair. This will make the tournaments more
fair.

If anyone has any questions, feel free to call me.


